Selectmen's Meeting

November 5, 2013

Open meeting with Pledge of Allegiance

Sign A/P and Payroll warrants

Sign minutes from previous meeting of October 29, 2013

NEW BUSINESS

Sam Park- Board spoke with Sam regarding picking up of dogs. He was unavailable for a pick up and his wife picked up dog. Discussion concerned insurance as she is not covered. Sam said that he and the Limerick/Waterboro ACO work together and that he would get his number to the secretary if we needed him. Check with MMA regarding liability.

TOWN OFFICE CLOSINGS:

Thursday, November 28th
December 24, 25, 26 (the whole week)
December 31st- No Selectmen's Meeting. Office open, no evening hours
January 1st- closed

The Transfer Station attendants will open the transfer station December 26^{th} and New Years Day.

Turn sign at Transfer Station sideways so it can be read from the road.

Building committee working on warrant articles for the Town Meeting in March . RE: recycling building.

Snowmobile Club - dances in January and April? January probably not, April OK

Call President of Snowmobile Club and ascertain what the are doing with the old fire building

OLD BUSINESS

Bruce Colwell

Kiss- still waiting for the bank appraisal. Board voted to give them until December 17th to contact the Board.

Meeting adjourned at 7:35 p.m.

Wanda Nevi

Jeffrey Chev